
Vermont asks court to throw out lawsuit against GMO labeling law

Vermont has the right to require that genetically modified foods sold within the state be labeled, the state
attorney general argued in papers filed Friday in federal court.

Attorney General Bill Sorrell defended Vermont’s new labeling law with a 51-page court filing. He asked
the court to throw out a lawsuit seeking to overturn the law filed by the Grocery Manufacturers
Association, the National Association of Manufacturers, International Dairy Foods Association and the
Snack Foods Association. Sorrell also asked that several state officials, including Gov. Peter Shumlin, be
removed from the lawsuit and contended that the National Association of Manufacturers should be tossed
from the case because it had failed to allege harm.

Sorrell and a team of lawyers he has appointed to work on the case argued the state may make labeling
restrictions to promote “informed decision-making on matters of public health and the environment.”

Read the full, original article: Vermont defends GMO labeling law
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